
Confirmation Number: 1-492-627-072
September 6, 2020 8:37 AM

Dear MAUREEN WHITE,

You have successfully submitted your application to the 2020 Massachusetts Low Number Plate Lottery on September 06, 2020 at
08:37 AM. As a reminder, an applicant’s registration and license cannot be in a non-renewal, suspended, or revoked status at the
time of the drawing or the time of the plate swap. Lottery Winners will be announced by September 15th. Notifications will be sent
VIA EMAIL for date, time and location of the 2020 Plate Lottery Drawing.

Listed below is a summary of the information you entered.

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

Transaction Type: PLATE LOTTERY APPLICATION
Vehicle(s): 2T2HA31U54C035952 - 2004 LEXUS RX330

Garaged Address: 8********* READING, MA 01867
Will Mail To: 8********* READING, MA 01867

Keep up to date with RMV updates by following us at www.twitter.com/massrmv

Massachusetts Registry of Motor Vehicles | P.O. Box 55889, Boston, MA 02205-5889 | mass.gov/rmv

Thank you for choosing mass.gov/rmv as your Service Center of choice.


